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                                  Diwali/Children in Need                                            

The children had lots of fun last week as they celebrated Diwali and Children in Need. The children 

all looked fantastic in their colourful clothes and it was lovely to see so many children in their 

traditional dress.  

Thank you to everyone who sent in a donation for Children in Need we collected an amazing  

£187 to send to the charity from Christ Church Infants.  

 

 

Worship Theme for the Week-  

Compassion / Being a good neighbour?  

Thought of the week 

No act of kindness, no matter how small, is ever wasted. 

 

Christingle Celebrations for The Children’s Society 

This year on Monday 7th December, we shall be holding our own Christingle 

celebrations in school with each child making their own Christingle to bring home. 

In order for your child to take part we ask that you send a large orange into school 

on the day. If you are unable to send in an orange please inform us at school in 

advance so we are able to provide oranges for those who may need one. 

At this time of year our friends at Christ Church send a small collection box home 

with each child. Any spare change that you are able to donate for The Children’s 

Society is very much appreciated. The collections can be returned back to school or 

to the church if you are able to attend the Christingle service there. The service this 

year will take place on Christmas Eve along with the Crib Service.  



 

 

 

 

Please help us to maintain social distancing by continuing to follow the staggered start and finish times. 

 Start Finish 

Rec 8.50 3.05 

Year 1 8.45 3.00 

Year2  8.55 3.10 
 

Dates for Diary  

Monday 7th December- Christingle Celebrations- Please bring a large orange to school 

Friday 11th December- Christmas Jumper Day  

Children to wear Christmas jumpers and bring £1 for Save the Children 

Tuesday 15th December- Christmas Lunch  

Wednesday 16th December- Christmas Party day in school 

Friday 18th December- break up for Christmas 

Monday 21st December –Friday 1st January Christmas Break  

Monday 4th January 2021- Back to school    

 

                           Christmas Jumper Day 
 This year Friday 11th December is Christmas Jumper Day. You don’t have to buy a new jumper that you’ll 

only wear once. All you have to do is take a boring old sweater and whack on some tinsel, stickers, and other 

decorations to make it sparkle and shine. Whatever you come up with, it’s bound to be the best!  

Donations of £1 will be collected on the day for Save the Children.   

            

Help us keep our school community safe. Please see our Covid Guide for Parents. 

https://www.christchurchfederation.co.uk/post/covid-guide-for-parents 
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